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Warren County Board of Elections  April 19,2021 

1:00 PM 

MINUTES  
 
 
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The meeting of the Warren County Board of Elections was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Board Chair 
Charles Boddy.  
 
The legal notice for this meeting was read by Mr. Boddy. 
 
 
ROLE CALL 
 
Present: Chairman Charles Boddy, Secretary Harry Brown, Commissioner Gloria Decker, Commissioner 
Robert Stead, and Board Administrator Bill Duffy.  
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
No one from the public requested to address the board.  
 
 
PRIMARY ELECTION 

POLLING PLACES.  The board reviewed and approved the polling places to be used for the Primary 
and General Elections. 
DROP BOXES  the State Mandated requires that there be drop boxes in front of the County Clerk’s 
office and in any town with more than 5,000 residences.  Mr Duffy recommended moving the Drop 
Box in Franklin to the Washington Boro municipal building since Washington Boro has more than the 
required residences.  He also recommended moving the Drop Box in Belvidere at the municipal 
building to the County Clerk’s office since the buildings are within a mile of each other.  The 
Commissioners agreed with Mr Duffy’s recommendations 
SHERIFF OFFICERS  The County Sheriff has agreed to have his officers transport the Mail-In Ballots 
from the Post Office in Belvidere and from each of the Drop Box locations to the Election Board 
office on a daily basis. 
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POLL WORKERS 
Mr. Duffy provided Marie Petre’s update of the places poll workers were needed.  The Commissioners 
also reviewed a letter which was being sent to potential poll workers that had signed up on the NJ 
Division of Elections WEB site.  The Board agreed with the letter. 
Mr. Duffy also provided a list of Training dates that would take place at the Southwest Branch of the 
Library. 
 
 
EARLY VOTING 
The commissioners reviewed the early voting legislation and discussed possible sites and requirements.  
It was suggested that the board visit the libraries branches in the county to see if they could possibly be 
used.  Mr Duffy has already had 2 venders provide quotes for the cost of the ePoll Books which are 
required. 
 
 
MOTION TO ADJOURN 
Mr. Brown made a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Stead seconded the motion.  A voice vote was taken with the 
motion passing unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 2:45 PM.  
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